f‘i.!
4
¥ THE

GMERING

sSC H-o O-II.
Ref: PS237/22/LHO/SS!

Date: 09 June 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Re: Year 8 Brighton Enrichment Trip - 15th July 2022

We are offering Year 8 students a day trip to Brighton Seafront on the 15th July 2022.

Departing Angmering Station approximately 9am
Returning to Angmering Station approximately 5:40pm
(Exact timings will be confirmed nearer the time for your child’s group)

The cost of the trip will be £19.50
The price includes:

Return travel by train from Angmering to Brighton
2 hours in Brighton Sealife Center

Flight on Brighton i360

Picture treasure hunt along the seafront

Not included in the price is the cost of lunch, snacks, or drinks.

The trip can be paid for by ParentPay. On receipt of payment this will secure your child's place.
Payment must be paid in full by 30 June 2022. If you would like your son/daughter to participate, but

are unable to contribute the full amount please contact me in confidence.

Students must be in full school uniform on the day and are expected to abide by our School’s
Code of Conduct for trips, a copy of whichis attached. Any students found not to be adhering
to the Code of Conduct, could jeopardise their place on the trip and participation in future trips.

Please ensure students have the correct equipment for the weather, for example hat, sun
cream or raincoat.

Students that do not wish to attend the school trip will stay on site with students from across
all year groups to participate in a day full of fun activities.

Should there be changes in government guidelines which results in a trip having to be canceled as
has happened previously during the pandemic, we are no longer able to claim on WSCC insurance
for any loss. For this reason we are now only booking trips where the company providing the trip
offers a robust cancellation/refund system in respect of Covid cancellations.

At the time of writing there are currently no Government Covid restrictions that may apply to this trip.
However, as the Covid 19 situation may change, we will have to follow the Government guidance in
place at the time of the trip. This may also include specific requirements that the venues and public
transport have in place at that time.
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Therefore it is necessary to point out that should your child be unwell at the time of the trip or is

unable to take part in the trip due to Covid 19 restrictions that affects them, then unless we are able to
find a student to your child’s place, you will not receive a refund for the place you have booked.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Lesley Hook
Year 8 Team Leader
Email: lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk
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